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Sustainable Development Fund (SDF) Report
Welsh Government have confirmed the SDF budget for 2017/18 as £55,000.

There are currently 14 projects with SDF funding for 2017/18, with a further 
application in progress.

A further application is anticipated for 2017/18.

The Committed Funds figure includes the CCS Management Fee of £5,500 
(10%).

Total Funds available £ 55,000.00

Committed Funds £ 41,810.00

Uncommitted Funds £ 13,190.00

Applications under consideration £ 1,000.00

Other Applications anticipated £ 12,000.00

SDF budget for 2018/19 has been provisionally confirmed as £55,000, with 
most of the funds already committed.

Mike Scott,
1st December 2017


